
Substitution of NMP 
(N-Methyl-2-pyrrolidon)

Application for lift-off processes 
and paint removal.

NMP is harmonized classified 
as toxic for reproduction.

NMP was included in REACH 
Annex XVII in 2018.
Since May 2020, consumer 
products containing ≥0.3% NMP 
have been banned in the EU.

Development of processes 
with harmless products to 
replace NMP.




